
 

 

   Christmas project  

 

This week, we (Filipa and 

Eva) organised a Christmas 

project with our classes from 

the German-Polish and the 

Special primary schools. We 

made Christmas cards for 

the seniors in the nursing 

home in our Foundation.  

Eva made the cards with the 

grade one of the PNSP and 

Filipa with the children at 

Swietlica in the SPS. At home, we added some nice 

notes in the cards.  

On Friday, we then delivered our cards with the children to the people in the 

nursing home. They were very happy to see the kids and to get the cards. 

It was a very nice project with a great outcome.  

Here is a video about the project: 

https://www.instagram.com/reel/CmO8wQSPkR8/?igshid=MDJmNzVk
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